
 

 
10 November 2021 
 
 
To the Resident / Business Owner 
        
 
Warren Road, Marrickville – new one-way section 

Council is changing a section of Warren Road, from Carrington Road to Illawarra 
Road, Marrickville, from two-way to one-way westbound traffic. 

This will improve traffic flows and reduce potential vehicle conflicts for residents. 

Council’s contractor, D&M Excavations and Asphalting Pty Ltd, will commence work 
the week of 29 November 2021 with completion expected within three weeks, weather 
permitting.  

Access to properties will be maintained where possible, however there may be some 
temporary restrictions required at some stages of the works.  Further notifications will 
be provided if access to your property will be impacted. 

During construction, please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 

 
Enquiries 
Council’s contractor: Phillip Williams 
M:  0413 554 405 

Council officer: Paul Lunniss 
Ph: 8595 2423 
 
Inner West Council appreciates your cooperation and apologises for any 
inconvenience caused. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Michael Craven | Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 


